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Hello family and friends! 
 
I just returned from Canada last night and am in the throws of catching up on everything. To start off, I 
really want to stop and mention how incredibly heart-wrenching the news of Andrew Carlson's death was. 
I had never met the young man but to hear his story really made me uncomfortable. We never know how 
much those around us may need us. It could be as simple as needing some basic human interaction or it 
could be vastly more complex, but we will never know unless we invest in one another. 
 
This brings me to the issue of Grace. 
 
True Mother has made conditions in order to pass down holy items so that we may experience the Grace 
of our Heavenly Parent. Though I have spoken to various people that contest they aren't in need of any 
special Grace, I strongly suggest otherwise. Any opportunity for us to soften our hearts, to vibrate in 
harmony with our Creator and Loving Parent is a wonderful opportunity indeed. It is far too easy to carry 
around with us our disappointment, fear, doubts, resentments, etc. — and we neglect our supernatural 
ability to become one in love with God. 
 
I ask that everyone please pray and sincerely consider joining the Holy Grace Ceremony next week so 
that we as a community can take the time to heal with one another, pray with one another, and see one 
another with new eyes again. The ceremony will take place at the Melford Center. 
 

New Hope Family – Melford Center 
4801 Tesla Dr. Suite M, Bowie MD 
Friday, July 29th at 7pm 

 
If you still need to register, click here. 
 
Thank you for all that you do. 
 
-Andrew 
 
 


